
MEETING ON MATERIALS WASTE MANAGEMENT
Friday, 13 January 2017

On 13 Jan. 2017, PAGASAâ€™s PRO William Villanueva attended the Consultation Meeting by the National Solid Waste
Management Commission (NSWMC) at their office inside the DENR Compound along Visayas Ave., QC to ascertain the
needs of stakeholders in relation to solid waste management (SWM) as well as act as a pre-work activity leading to the
Symposium on SWM at the Quezon Circle on 1/27/17.Â  Â   
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